Dear Parents,
We are starting our homework binders this week!  At the beginning of each week I will send home the binder with your child’s homework in it.  I have explained to them what they need to do.  We did an example of each last week, so they would know what to do.  They are to do the sheets and return the binder to me on Fridays.  They also need to practice spelling words too.  We will have a test on Fridays.  I will not be giving homework over the weekend, because I feel this is time to spend with family.  I have asked them to make sure they are reading at least 20 minutes a day.  I will include a reading log so they can keep track, and you will need to sign it.  Also in the binder, I will put a lunch menu and a calendar of important dates.  If you have any questions, please fill free to give me a call at 667-2337, or email me at Jennifer_w@broadviewschools.org
Sincerely,
Jennifer White 
